
Hillary  Frommer  of  Farrell
Fritz Appointed to New York
County Lawyers Committee
Hillary Frommer of New York City has recently been appointed
co-chair of the New York County Lawyers Association’s Estates,
Trusts and Surrogate’s Court Practice Committee. Her three-
year term begins on July 1, 2018.

Frommer  is  counsel  with  the  firm’s  Trusts  and  Estates
department.  She  focuses  her  practice  in  litigation,  and
handles  all  types  of  matters  in  the  New  York  Surrogate’s
Court, and matters in the New York Supreme Court involving
estates. Hillary earned her J.D. from Chicago-Kent College of
Law, with honors, and her B.A. from Cornell University.

In  a  release,  the  firm  said  the  New  York  County  Lawyers
Association  is  one  of  the  largest,  most  influential  bar
associations in the country. It has pioneered some of the most
far-reaching and tangible reforms in American jurisprudence
and public policy.
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